Bryan T. Cafferelli Commissioner Department of Consumer Protection State of Connecticut 450 Columbus Blvd, Suite 901 Hartford, CT 06103

Dear Commissioner Cafferelli,

This letter is to notify you that I am resigning from my position as the Director of the Drug Control Division of the Department of Consumer Protection. My last day of work for the Department will be September 2, 2025. I appreciate all of the opportunities provided to me over seventeen plus years of service in the Drug Control Division. I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition during my remaining time and will do my best to compete all pending tasks and hand over my responsibilities effectively.

I wish the Department, and particularly the Drug Control Division continued success.

Sincerely,

Rodrick J. Marriott, PharmD.